
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: PTO Water Fountain Donation 
 
DATE:  October 13, 2016 
 
The Hatch PTO would like to make a donation of one outdoor water fountain.  They 
have chosen to purchase the water fountains from MJA Plumbing and Sewer Co. Inc. 
The cost is $6,168.00.   

The outdoor fountain will be a great addition to our wonderful and active schoolyard.   

Based on the information above, I recommend that the Board of Education accept the 
donation of outdoor water fountain from the Hatch PTO. 
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